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Louis Braille Coin:
On March 26, the Louis Braille Bicentennial Commemorative Coin will be released to the public, marking an historic victory for the blind and Braille literacy. There is a new video available called “Change with a Dollar”.

Register now to secure your spot at the 2009 Louis Braille Commemorative coin launch event.  The event, to be held at the Jernigan Institute in Baltimore, Maryland, will begin at 1:00 a.m. and will last until approximately 1:00 p.m.  For more information go to braille.org.

Summer Programs:

The NFBC sponsors many summer programs. 
 The following is the contact information for the Colorado Center for the Blind, Julie Deden, Executive Director, 303-778-1130 ext.210 or 1-800-401-4632 or e-mail at jdeden@cocenter.org.
Blind Inc. is sponsoring The Buddy Program in Minnesota, for children ages 9-13; for high school age students and college age students..  For an application, or for more information, please contact: Al Spooner: aspooner@blindinc.org or call: 800-597-9558 ext.226. 
Youth Slam:

“Youth Slam” is filling up fast.  If you know of a high school, blind or visually impaired student, who is interested in the sciences or technology, contact Karen Vagnini at kvagnini@nfb.org.
National Scholarship:

Apply now for a National Scholarship.  Thirty scholarships will be awarded at the NFB Convention in Detroit, Michigan, on July 8, 2009.  The deadline is March 31, 2009.  For more information go to: nfb.org and click on to 2009 Scholarship program.
Telecommunication Needs of Californians with Disabilities Study:
Researchers at the UCSF Disability Statistics Center are looking for participants who use  adaptive telecommunications systems.  If you have experienced any barriers, contact : 

Alice Wong, Staff Research Associate , UCSF Disability Statistics Center, 3333 California Street, Suite 340, San Francisco, CA 94118-0646, phone 415-502-7097, or 

E-mail:  alice.wong@ucsf.edu. 
Chapter Spotlight:
“Chapter on Aging” Since this chapter meets at the state convention, it has only one meeting per year.  The chapter has speakers who discuss subjects important to those who are blind or losing vision as well as other related problems such as hearing loss and mobility issues.

To support our state and NFB programs, the chapter has a fifty-fifty drawing at the NFBC convention; the winner gets fifty percent of the collected money, and the other half is used for our work.  Some of our ticket sellers are not the quiet type!  Our chapter members know how important fundraising is to forwarding the work of the NFB.
At the NFB convention, our seniors also have an annual meeting.  We are NFBSD.  The division has a newsletter on cassette.

If you would like to join the Chapter on Aging, which meets at the NFBC convention and/or the division which meets at the NFBC convention, please call the Chapter on Aging president, Ethell Brandon at 310-515-0246.  She will be happy to assist!  She can also sign you up for the newsletter on cassette.

NFBC grants now available: 

Applications for grants to our national and state conventions are available at our website nfbcal.org and check out our new website..  

